Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Brian Aubry [baubry@geologica.net]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 3:32 PM
To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: Uwe.Ligmond@unionbank.com
Subject: RE: 7701 Bancroft Ave Oakland CA
Categories: Mail_Cases

Donna —

We spoke in October regarding the above referenced site. We conducted a soil and groundwater investigation and
submitted the report to the Oakland Fire Department many months ago. According to Keith Matthews at the Oakland
FD, he forwarded the report to the Alameda County Environmental Health recently with the expectation that the case
would be closed by ACEH. Can you confirm that the report/address is in your system? If so, can you let me know how
this process proceeds? This case has lingered for many months and we are anxious to move this forward.

If you have questions please call or email or if there is a specific case worker | should call, please let me know.

Thank you very much and best regards,

Brian Aubry

Brian F. Aubry, PG, CEG, CHg
Principal

Geologica Inc.

5 Third Street, Suite 224

San Francisco, CA 94103
(415) 597-7883 (Ph)

(415) 597-7880 (Fax)

(415) 722-3629 (mobile)
www.geologica.net
baubry@geologica.net

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health [mailto:donna.drogos@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 12:15 PM

To: Brian Aubry

Subject: RE: 7701 Bancroft Ave Oakland CA

| have not received anything from Oakland‘s CUPA re: this site. As previously discussed please contact Oakland CUPA re:
your site.

From: Brian Aubry [mailto:baubry@geologica.net]
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2012 10:33 AM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: uwe.ligmond@unionbank.com

Subject: 7701 Bancroft Ave Oakland CA

Donna —



We spoke a week or two ago and | also left you a message on your voice mail. We conducted a soil and groundwater
investigation at the above-referenced site and submitted the report to the Oakland Fire Department some months ago.
According to Keith Matthews at the Oakland FD, he forwarded the report to the Alameda County Environmental Health
recently with the expectation that the case would be closed by ACEH. Can you confirm that the report/address is in your
system? If so, can you let me know how this process proceeds? This case has lingered for many months and we are
anxious to move this forward.

If you have questions please call or email or if there is a specific case worker | should call, please let me know.

Thank you very much and best regards,

Brian Aubry

Brian F. Aubry, PG, CEG, CHg
Principal

Geologica Inc.

5 Third Street, Suite 224

San Francisco, CA 94103
(415) 597-7883 (Ph)

(415) 597-7880 (Fax)

(415) 722-3629 (mobile)
www.geologica.net
baubry@geologica.net




